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Ref: H/JE/128 Tel: 01522 782070 
Date: 6th December 2021 Email: TRO@lincolnshire.gov.uk 
 

Dear Sir/Madam 

A1133 & A156 TORKSEY LOCK – PROPOSED 40MPH SPEED LIMIT 

Lincolnshire County Council recently received a request to reduce the speed limits on A156 & 
A1133, Torksey Lock.  

Investigations have shown that the mean speed criteria of our speed limit policy have been met and 
we are proposing to introduce a new 40mph speed limit. A plan showing the location of the proposed 
Speed Limit Order is attached (Drawing number H/JE/128/004). 

Before proceeding further, I wish to consider the views of residents and organisations who may be 
interested in this matter. If your comments are in the form of an objection to the proposals and if they 
cannot be resolved, they will be reported through the County Council's procedures at the appropriate 
time.  

Any observations on these proposals should reach me in writing or via email by 7th January 2022. 

Yours Faithfully 

 

Jamie Earls 

Senior Traffic Engineer 

 

 

 

 

 


